
THE CHARITY OF THOMAS AMPHLETT 
FARTHINGHOE ALMSHOUSES 

 
 

The trustees of The Charity of Thomas Amphlett are pleased to confirm that the three Almshouses in 
Farthinghoe remain occupied. Requests to live in an Almshouse in our village is ever-increasing and all 
information received is kept confidentially on file.          
 
This year, all the windows to the front of the houses have been replaced and trustees will continue to 
improve the Almshouses for the Residents. 
 
A big thank you to all the trustees of the Charity:  Andrew Bowyer, Reverend Simon Dommett, Jenny 
Forbes, Vic Tolchard and Merry Wadlow, all of whom are voluntary.      
 
If you would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact Jenny Forbes. Details can be 
found on the Farthinghoe Parish Council website.  
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